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1. Summary of Report 

 
 To consider changes of proposed Planning Committee dates in 

2011.  This is change is proposed in order to avoid delays which 
might affect the turnaround of Planning Decisions and, therefore, 
performance of the Planning Services Team. 

 
 The Committee is asked to note that, further to the current 

management re-organisation and growing links with Bromsgrove 
District Council, there may need to be further changes to the 
Council’s overall Calendar of meetings in due course, which might 
impact further on these dates and pattern of meetings.) 

 
 
2. Recommendation 

 
The Committee is asked to RESOLVE that 
 
1) the meeting provisionally scheduled for 8th February 2011 

be moved back to 1st February;  
 
2) the meeting provisionally scheduled for 8th March 2011 be 

moved back to 1st March;  and 
 
3)  the meeting provisionally scheduled for 5th April 2011 be 

moved back to 29th March. 
 

7. Author of Report 
 
The author of this report is Janice Smyth (Member and Committee 
Support Services Assistant), who can be contacted on extension 
3266 (email: janice.smyth@redditchbc.gov.uk) for more information. 

 
 
 
 


